
• Read all of the bullet points on the sanction for each race to know where the required check in location 

will be prior to Pit entry with the COVID-19 Team Manager (CTM).  This volunteer is assigned by the race 

director and is included in the race committee. 

• All SIRA BOD members are part of the COVID-19 Team 

• Both the pre-registered owner/driver and their crew member(s) will be required to complete and pass the 

COVID-19 Health Screening (Temperature Check) EACH DAY UPON ENTRANCE of the pits is allowed and/

or participation in any sanctioned days activities. Participants will have the correct color wristband on and 

visible. 

• Participants will not enter pit area until the current days wrist band has been issued.   

• Participants are requested not to hold gatherings and will adhere to the Washington State social distanc-

ing guidelines of the recommended 6 foot spacing as much as possible.  

• A Drivers only meeting will be conducted each day utilizing a voice amplification system as needed to ac-

commodate social distancing. 

• Rule of the day:  All participants (including officials) will be required to wear a face covering at all times.  

The exceptions will be wearing a helmet, and while working in your immediate pit area with your team. 

• Crew Member access to the dock will be limited and announced at Drivers Meeting. 

• Each Team will provide disinfectant or hand sanitizer available at each trailer. 
Rev:  April 7, 2021 

Until the current State Phase 3 guidelines change, the following will apply to The Seattle Inboard Racing 

Association, 2021 Norm Evans Apple Cup in Chelan on May 1st and 2nd. 

Each registered boat (Step Ups Don’t Count) will receive pit passes for 6 crew members.  

Spectators will not be allowed into the Pit Area. 

The March 2021 PHASE 3 section of the “HEALTHY WASHINGTON Roadmap to Recovery” and “Spectator 
Events”  guidelines limit participants to a maximum of 400.  

  
The document may be viewed at:  www.govenor.wa.gov 

Preregistration will close 5 days prior to the event.  Once the APBA steps are complete, a confirmation 

email will be sent to you.   

1. Use the link from the Club emails or FB to access the APBA registration. It is preferred that you  

       upload your APBA card, and Club Membership Card by following the directions within this page. 

2.   The Registration Team will return an email to the owner/driver with acknowledgement and  

      confirmation of classes entered as well as the entry fee amount.  To limit contact at the event,              

 prepayment is highly recommended. 

       3.   The Registration Team will also request the names for the (6) Pit Passes via email. 

       4.   Registration Questions:  Katelyn Shaw – t2racing@yahoo.com 

http://www.govenor.wa.gov
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